
April 3, 2023 

To; Mayor Gilvesy and Town Council 
re; Backyard Burning Nuisance at 89 Rolph Street, Tillsonburg 

};;;- The Fire Department was called to this address in 2021- June or July, not by me. 
};;;- Called again in 2022, by me on this occasion 

• My home apartment faces this property, 202-99 Rolph Street and it was filled with 
smoke from this fire, as the photos show. 

};;;- There is weekly recycling and we have a transfer station for unwanted items, therefore, there is 
no need to burn anything on the property. 

};;;- All outside burning needs to be banned, the subject of what is being burned is unknown and 
could be harmful to people 

};;;- Smoke has no boundaries, not even from chimneys, house furnaces or fire places 
};;;- Perhaps the fire reports will answer some of the indicated items in the pamphlet. I know I 

learned more about the restrictions from it. 

Regards, 
Treva Lonsbary 
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